
iPad and iPhone Group Report – May 2024 
 
After a discussion of experiences with potential scams and the how useful paid for 
defensive measures might be, we moved onto Apple Wallet and Apple Pay. Interest was 
expressed in having a practical ‘workshop’ to help get cards set up in Apple Wallet and 
to provide experience using Apple Pay in a safe environment. We will try to set 
something up for July. 
 
We finished off the day by having an in-depth look at Calendar, its functions and its 
many benefits. 
 
Our next meeting will be on 25th June 2024 at 1:30pm at Enterprise House. 


